April 22, 1992

Docket Mos. 50-266

and 50-301
MEMORANDUM FOR: John N Hannon, Director
Project Directorate I11-2
Division of Reactor Projects - 111/IV/V
FROM: Robert B. Samworth, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I11-3
Division of Reactor Projects - 111/IV/V
SUBJECT: FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH WISCONSIN ELECTRIC POWER
COMPANY
CATE & TIME: Thursday, May 7, 1992
1:00 p.m.
LOCATION: One White Flint North
Rockville, Maryland
Room 16-B-11
PURPOSE: To obtain an overview of the IPE program for the
Point Beach Nuclear Plant.
*PARTICIPANTS: NRC WEPCo
J. Zwolinski, KRR E. J. Lipke
J. Flack, RES R. K. Hanneman
C. Ader, RES S. E. Guokas
R. Hernman, NRR (. W. Krause
E. J. rercier

Original signed by Allen G. Hansen for:

Robert B. Samworth, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate [1]-3
Division of Reactor Projects - LI1/1V/V

cc: See next page

*Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants or licensues are open
for interested members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other
parties to attend as observers pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC
Staff Policy," 43 Federal Register 28058, 6/28/78.
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